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AMERICAN - BRITISH « IMPORTS

ygUNDER Ry

MOTORCYCLES INC.
SALES = SERVICE « REPAIR

TED HECTOR & BilLL FRASER
(204) 783-8894

#6-1865 Sargent Ave
Winnipeg, MB R3H OE4

TUNE-UPS TO RESTORATIONS
NEW and USED PARTS
FOR ALL MAKES

Bob’s Motorcycle Repair
SPECIALIZING IN:
TRIUMPH — BSA — NORTON

BOB HAZLETT
685 Plessis Rd.

PH. (204) 237-4873
Winnipeg, MB

UPCOMING EVENTS

January 29th
2" Annual
Metcalfe Movie Night

Feburary 1-3
Winnipep Motorcycle Expo
Winnipeg Convention Center

May 5th

CVMG

Classic Motor Cycle
Show and Swap Meet

June 29th - 30th
2" Annual
AMCM Rally

Meeting Notice
Next meeting at #8729 Roblin Blvd.
January 29th, 7:00 p.m.
Following month February 26th
7:30 p.m. Woodhaven Community Club

RONDEX LIMITED
177 |sabel Street

Winnipeg, MB

R3A 1G8

Phone: (204) 943-4531

Toll Free: 1-800-282-8040

Fax: (204) 942-0631

Dexter Greenwood

email.dexter@ilos.net

Glen - SR - Karen

Phane 204-268-2242
Fax 204-268-1130
www.dicustomcoatings.com

PO. Box 229
Tyndall, MB
Canada ROE 2B0




(MOTORSPORTS)

3080 MAIN STREET, WINNIPEG. MANITOBA R2V 4R2
MOTORCYCLE, SNOWMOBEE, ATV, WATERCRAFT - PARTS & SERVICE

= TUNE UPS - REBUILDS = CYLINDER PORTING - TRAIL - RACE
* CRANKSHAFT REPAIRS * PIPE REPAIRS - MODIFICATIONS
=WELDING-STEEL-ALUMINIUM < TWO STROKE ENGINES A SPECIALTY

TEL: (204) 338-7610

GORD GINGLES FAX: (204) 338-5200

HARLEV-DAVIDSON]| |

Sl

(204) 2339398
250 Goulet ST. WPG. Fax: 237-1149 °

MOTOR PARTS & SUPPLIES C

CUSTONI CY¥CLES
668 Arlington Ave. Winnipeg, Mb. R3E 2E1
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Editors Note

Ok, so | said in the last newsletter that there won't
be a Jan. issue. | thought | should put one out this
month anyway to include the minutes from our
November meeting, remind everyone about the get
together at Ross'’s, and to say to everyone that it's
time to renew your membership once again.

The club has grown over the last few years and we

seem to be moving in the right direction. The Rally
last year was a great success and plans are under

¢ way for our second annual rally. Anyone interested

in getting involved could contact John Thompson.

Last year there were a few omissions from the
roster, to try to avoid a repeat of this, please fill

out the membership application form on the

back of the newsletter or get one from the treas-
urer at a future meeting.
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Dave Jobnson

Bus. (204) 941-1791 (24 Hrs)
Fax: (204) 895-4442

2360 Corydon Avenue
Winnipeg. MB Canada R3P 2K7

YWescan Dleciro Build
ELECTRO CHEMICAL METALIZING

RESURFACE - REBUILD - RESIZE - REFINISH

RECONDITIONED CYLINDERS
SNOWMOBILE - MOTOCROSS - WATERCRAFT

1115 Sanford Street AL DELAINE | T200e (2097751388
Winmipeg, Mansioha PRESIDENT | Fax  (204)779-9915
RIF A

weh site’ www electrobuild mb.ca

email adelsineraeiectrobuild mb.ca




Minutes of the November 2001 Meeting

After the extended riding period that we were graced with this year, it was unfortunate that this
meeting was timed with the eventual onslaught of winter so no-one braved the meeting with 2
wheels.

20 members were present together with 2 guests, Dave Pritchard and Mike Doust (apologies
Mike if spelling is wrong) from the CVMG

Jim H opened the meeting with a wish to speed things along, as his caffeine levels needed
replenishing.

As Secretary | reported on Bert's funeral which was well attended by representatives and bikes
of the club. Jim H thanked Ross for the address he delivered at the service on Ross’s behalf.
Ross reported that Bert’s trophy was back from the funeral.

Ross proposed the club make donations to Bert's charities, which was unanimously agreed.

Treasurer Ed reported that we had just over $1300 in the bank. Income and expenditure for the
year were $3778.70 and $3474.07 respectively giving an increase in the year of $305.63 to our
operating fund.

Ed reiterated that the rally showed a slight profit.

Membership now stood at 26 ordinary and 4 honorary.

Librarian Mike had nothing to report

Property man Richard confirmed he had the list and was going to add some odds and ends to
the inventory.

Editor Keith reported that there was about $85 to spend to finish the newsletter this year.

Then, the moment everyone had been waiting for arrived —“ The Elections”.................

Five of the incumbents namely Richard, Keith, Mike, Ed and yours truly were caught like deer
in headlights and thus frozen in position accepted another year in our relative positions.

The presidential race was a different story. This was much like the lion hunting the wildebeest.
I'll explain!!! The herd of wildebeest is quietly grazing on the plain near their favorite watering
hole. The lioness comes onto the scene looking for the family supper. A target in selected .The
lioness moves in.

A chase ensues. The Kill is made. The rest of the herd return to grazing knowing the danger
has passed.

Moving along to other business (before reality set in or escape could be planned), two events
were tabled for the New Year

Winnipeg Motorcycle Expo was raised by Terry N. There was room for the club to exhibit
Pre’70 machines if anyone was interested - contact Terry. Event is on 15— 3 Feb 2002.
Keystone CVMG advised of their upcoming opening show at Lower Fort Gary on 5. May. Any
assistance in running the event would be appreciated by them.

At this meeting and (as an addendum to) at a subsequent meeting of the CVMG, to which we
were invited, cooperation between the clubs at their respective events to the mutual benefit of



Nov Minutes continued
both clubs was tabled. Both clubs agreed to look at forging closer ties.

Finally we will be holding the 2nd annual AMCM rally on the July long weekend so keep 28"
June = 1°t July clear on your calendar for another rip roaring (or puttering) weekend.

Here’s wishing you all a very happy New Year.

Safe riding,
John T.
ff 3
2" Annual |
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WHEN: Tuesday, January 29™ SHOW & SWAP MEET

7:00 p.m. Lower Fort Garry National Historic Site
WHERE:  Ross Metcalfe's house

8729 Roblin Blvd. SUNDAY, MAY 5, 2002

(on river side of street) 11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

South Headingley

831-8165
(1.8 km west on Roblin past
the Headingley bridge)

A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO MILL
AROUND, KICK TIRES AND WATCH

OLD BIKE MOVIES Presented by: Keystone Section,
WITH THE WHOLE GANG. Canadian Vintage Motorcycle Group
BYOB 1990 and Older Judging Competition - 8 Classes

SPECIAL 1991 & newer Custom Class

REGISTRATION: John 955-5370 or David 797-6698
VENDORS & SWAP TABLLES




Ted Hector's Vacation Photos

Ted took these pictures in the summer of 2001. He followed the route south of the Trans Canada as he
finds it a better route to meet people on and it goes through more interesting scenery.

Photo # 1 The C.W. Stevens store is in Fort Macleod, Alberta.
(Front Cover)
Photo # 2 This 1s a picture of the Yak Hotel, located in Yak B.C. The fellow who owns it pretty much

owns Yak. He 1s a colourful gent who has been known to shoot holes in the bar ceiling. The interior of
the hotel is apparently very rustic and is decorated with interesting artifacts.

Photo # 3 The line-up at Richmond for the ferry to Vancouver Island.




